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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 12:07 PM
To: 'TruConnect Regulatory Affairs'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Docket 17000-OT

Good afternoon Ms. Milligan,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: TruConnect Regulatory Affairs [mailto:RegulatoryAffairs@truconnect.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 17000-OT 
 
Please be advised that the correct email address is RegulatoryAffairs@truconnect.com. If you have any questions, please 
contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cassandra Milligan 
Regulatory Affairs 
(214) 495-4723 Direct 
(214) 495-4795 Fax 
cmilligan@truconnect.com 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information contained in this ELECTRONIC MAIL transmission is CONFIDENTIAL.  It may also qualify as privileged 
work product or proprietary information.  This information is intended for the  exclusive use of the addressee(s).  If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution (other than to the addressee(s)), copying, or taking of any action because of this information is 
strictly prohibited. 
 




